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Subject: Serious Injury Collision - Vista 

Person Providing Information: Deputy Nicholas Jehl 

Email Address of Provider: Nicholas.Jehl@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: 760-940-4551 

Media Contact: Deputy Nicholas Jehl 

Date of Release: April 1, 2018 

Time of Release: 3:00 a.m. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On March 31, 2018, at approximately 6:38 p.m., Traffic deputies from the Sheriff's Station in Vista were dispatched to a 
vehicle collision involving motorcycles in the area of E. Vista Way and Monte Mar Road.  A total of three Harley Davidson 
motorcycles were involved in the collision along with a 2011 Toyota Camry.   
 
Five motorcycle riders involved in the crash sustained various injuries.  One of the riders was flown by helicopter to a local 
hospital.  Another rider, a 55-year old male, had numerous injuries and was immediately transported to Palomar Medical 
Center in Escondido.  Despite lifesaving efforts, the male succumbed to his injuries.  The motorcycle rider's identity has 
been withheld pending the notification of his next of kin.  The 24-year old driver of the Toyota was not injured in the 
collision and remained at the scene during the investigation.  The cause of the collision is still under investigation by the 
Vista Traffic Division.  Alcohol and/or drugs are not believed to be a factor in the collision. 
 
We ask anyone who may have witnessed the collision to please contact Deputy Jehl at the Sheriff's Station in Vista. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


